
 

You decided to work 
with others who bring 
different 
brainstorming ideas 
to the table (+2 
points) 

You gain a lot of 
internet support 
about your idea on 
your webpage 
which helps to 
advertise your 
product (+2 points) 

The money from your 
supporters on 
KickStarter allowed 
you to plan out a better 
prototype (+2 points) 

You decided to join a 
like-minded business 
partner and  thus, cut 
your expenses in half 
(+2 points) 

Your business partner 
has a relative who is 
works for a manufacturing 
company and is able to 
give you a discount on 
creating your prototype 
(+2 points) 
 

Your pitch to your 
boss was stronger 
because you gave it 
with others on your 
team rather than 
alone (+2 points) 

An investor loves 
your pitch and 
backs your product 
(+2 points) 

You got more money 
than expected from an 
investor and are able 
to make more products 
to sell (+2 points) 

Customers are giving 
very good reviews on 
your website (+2 
points) 

Your company’s product 
that you helped work on 
has been a huge success 
and your boss is pleased 
with your hardwork and 
dedication (+2 points) 



You decide to work 
with a partner who 
ends up developing 
the idea for 
themselves (-2 
points) 

Your boss chooses 
your coworkers 
idea over yours (-2 
points) 

Your business partner 
chooses cheaper 
materials without 
running it by you first 
and now your 
prototype is of low 
quality (-2 points) 
 

You cannot seem to 
agree on how to 
make your prototype 
and thus, you’re 
sacrificing the 
schedule you were 
trying to follow (-2 
points) 
 

You and your business 
partner cannot agree on 
investment terms (-2 
points) 

Your prototype 
breaks during your 
pitch to the investors 
(-2 points) 
 

You and your 
coworker were 
able to complete 
your prototype for 
your boss before 
the deadline (+2 
points) 
 

Your business 
partner  does not work 
with customers well 
and is giving your 
company a bad 
reputation (-2 points) 

You’re making less 
money than 
expected because 
you have to split 
profits with your 
partner(-2 points) 

Your sales are dropping 
because competitors are 
leaving you poor reviews 
online (-2 points) 

 


